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2006-2007 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 3/3/07


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Ed Friedman: 666-3372 

Subject:
BayScaping
Speaker:    
Mary Cerullo, Associate Director, Friends of Casco Bay  
When:

Wednesday, March 14 at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom, Bowdoin College Visual Arts Center, Brunswick
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, March 14, 7:00 p.m. at the Beam Classroom in the Visual Arts Center of Bowdoin College in Brunswick for the sixth presentation of their 2006/2007 Winter Speaker Series. The presentation, ‘BayScaping’ will feature Mary Cerullo, Associate Director of Friends of Casco Bay.
BayScaping, is a Friends of Casco Bay [FOCB] initiative to educate landowners about environmentally friendly lawn care. Fertilizers, pesticides and herbicides can easily penetrate through lawn soil to ground water where they can pollute our drinking water. They also commonly run off of lawns in the rain typically due to improper application whether from excessive or needless dosing, poor timing, or faulty post application care. In any case, runoff flows downhill and can often find its way into waterbodies where it may adversely affect a wide variety of organisms including fish, eels, waterfowl and aquatic vegetation. BayScaping’s grassroots outreach encourages homeowners, municipalities, and businesses to reduce their use of pesticides and fertilizers. Developed in partnership with the Maine Board of Pesticides Control, BayScaping recognizes the connection between your backyard and Casco Bay. Homeowners who follow a six-step plan of environmentally-friendly lawn care can become certified BayScapers. Various water quality monitoring programs document the presence of pesticides and fertilizers in stormwater runoff. Access the BayScaping How-to Guide at http://www.thinkfirstspraylast.org.

In her position at FOCB, Cerullo writes most of the FOCB publications and conducts public outreach on topics such as BayScaping.  She also launched FOCB’s successful legislative initiative to regulate cruise ship discharges in Casco Bay. Cerullo has over 30 years experience as a science translator, interpreting ocean issues for the general public, students, fishermen, and the marine industry as well as for New England Aquarium, Maine Sea Grant, Great Bay (NH) National Estuarine Research Reserve, the Gulf of Maine Aquarium, and Friends of Casco Bay. She is also an award-winning children’ book author.

The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The April presentation, ‘Abbagadassett Archaeology’ will feature Leith Smith of the Maine Historic Preservation Commission. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday April 11th at the Bridge Academy in Dresden. All programs are free and open to the public. The series is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia.  Additional help is provided from the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy. 

To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Ed Friedman, Chair, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 666-3372 or edfomb@gwi.net. Full speaker schedule and biographies are available on the web at www.friendsofmerrymeetingbay.org. 
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